
        Dates to Remember May 2: Virtual and Phone Parent Teacher Interviews
May 3: Professional Learning Day (No school)
May 15: Impaired Driving Assembly
May 17: Professional Learning Day (No school)

April 11: Start of Quarter 4
April 15-19: Spring Break
April 25: HJ Cody Gives Back
April 25: School Council Meeting @ 7pm

Dear Laker families, 

Today marked the start day for Quarter 4! It is hard to believe that the school year is already ¾ of the way completed.
A reminder that next week is spring break. The school will be closed for the week with classes resuming on Monday,
April 22nd.

When we return from spring break, students will be busy finalizing their planning for HJ Cody Gives Back in their
Connect classes. On Wednesday April 25th, all students will be participating in HJ Cody Gives Back from 10:30-
12:30. The grade 9s will be cleaning up Lakeshore and other areas within walking distance around town, the grade
10s will be hosting activities for Senior citizens and pre-school aged student, the grade 11s will be collecting items
for the Food Bank, and the the grade 12s will be visiting elementary schools and Fox Run school to facilitate
activities for students.

The modified class schedule for April 25th is as follows:

Block 1: 8:35-9:30
Block 2: 9:37-10:29
HJ Cody Gives Back: 10:30-12:30
Lunch: 12:30-1:19
Block 3: 1:24-2:16
Block 4: 2:23-3:15

Our second round of Parent Teacher Interviews is scheduled for May 2nd from 5-8 pm. Please note that these
interviews are Virtual or Phone Interviews. To sign-up, please click here. The booking code is: yev2u

Ms. Marsh and Ms. Leischner are still looking for more students to help out with Yearbook. 
Yearbook Club meets on Wednesdays from 3:30-5:30. All students are welcome.

A reminder that parents are encouraged to regularly log onto the PowerSchool Parent Portal to monitor your child’s
progress in their courses. By clicking on the grade, you will see the breakdown of your child’s mark including any
missing assessments. Mid-semester report card comments and updated grades can be viewed by Tuesday, April
23rd. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any
questions. Have a wonderful spring break!

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal

https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/b9RHEPz/step1







